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I vehemently oppose this proposal. We will only make the homeless problems worse 

than they already are.  It is time for these people to return to their hometowns they 

came from.  Allowing them to camp wherever allows them to do their drugs and do as 

they please.  After discussing this with some of the homeless, they don’t want help 

just leave them to use their social security  spending on drugs and food, then when 

food money runs out, go to town and get free handouts.  They will never be 

responsible if not forced too.   


